BOROUGH OF LEMOYNE

MINUTES

SEWER COMMITTEE MEETING
November 7, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. Committee members present were Zach Border, Gale
Gallo, and Dan Green, Chair. Also present were Councilmember Kasha Griva, Lemoyne Municipal
Authority Members Will Hesse and John Carroll, Borough Engineer Mike Knouse, Borough Manager
Cindy Foster and Wastewater Treatment Plant Superintendent Bob Oakes.

Sewer Rate Analysis—Mr. Knouse provided an overview of the process to date and reviewed several
sewer rate options for the Committee to consider. It was agreed that a blended rate increase would be
preferable. The timeline for implementation was discussed with the goal of having the new rate
structure in effect on April 1, 2019. In the interim public meetings will be scheduled for January and
February.

Public Comment—None

Adjournment—The meeting was unanimously adjourned at 8:19 p.m.

Our MISSION: “Serve and protect the quality of life for our citizens, be fiscally responsible and promote a prosperous business environment.”



